Unite Members in the Referencing Department of
Goodlord, Heneage Street, London E1 are on
indefinite strike as a result of being Fired & Rehired
on £6,000 per year less than their previous pay.

Goodlord are accredited to the London Living Wage
Foundation and the new pay is beneath the London é]
Living Wage of £10.85 per hour. It's not possible to

live in our city on less.
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Goodlord have used Covid Pandemic as an excuse to
make these cuts. It has said that the job can be done
from home so it doesn't need to pay London wages,
but most of the workers already live in London.

Unite members are asking for pay to be increased to at
least the London Living Wage yet the company refuse
to engage with their workers so have been forced to
take strike action.

Goodlord provide services to Estate Agents.

To show support for the strike please email the following individuals
and ask them to pay these workers the London Living Wage:-

Goodlord CEO, William Reeve - william@goodlord.co

Goodlord COO, Tom Mundy - tom@goodlord.co r.d

You can also message them on () sogoodlord UQJE&




